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Regulator Station NL- 05 
Improvement Project 
Massapequa, NY | June 2022 

This is an important notice. Please have it translated. 
Este es un aviso importante. Sírvase mandarlo traducir. 
Este é um aviso importante. Quiera mandá-lo traduzir. 
Avis important. Veuillez traduire immediatement. 
Questa f un’informazione importante, si prega di tradurla.
	
Это очень важное сообщение. Пожалуйста, попросите чтобы вам его перевели.
	
Dies ist ein wichtiger Hinweis. Bitte lassen Sie es übersetzen. 

Dear Neighbor, 

We are about to begin an infrastructure improvement project in 
your area that will help to provide safe and reliable energy 
delivery to our customers. The Regulator Station NL-05 
Improvement Project will increase the reliability of the system 
and the service to the community in Massapequa, NY. 

What to expect during construction: 

▪ Marking out of underground utilities in the area. 
▪ Excavation of the street and/or sidewalk. 
▪ Temporary changes to street parking. 
▪ Traffic pattern changes. Street traffic will be open during 

construction, and a flagger will be onsite during work hours. 
Please be aware of construction traffic signs and cones. 

▪ Street plates. The project site will be secured and plated 
during non-work hours. 

▪ No interruption to gas service for National Grid 
customers. 

▪ Restoration of disturbed areas in accordance with the 
Town of Oyster Bay specifications. 

▪ Direct contact with our Outreach Team. If you have 
questions or concerns, please call, or email our team. 

Scam Awareness: 
National Grid staff and contractors are required to carry photo 
IDs. If someone requests entry and does not have proper ID, 
don’t let that person in. Call National Grid at 1-718-643-4050 or 
your local law enforcement. 

National Grid does not request payment in person for work 
being performed. If you are solicited for money related to 
services, do not provide any information, and call us 
immediately. 

Αυτθ εʀʆαɿ ʅɿα σηʅαʆτɿʃθ εɿδοποʀηση. Σε παραʃαʄώ, ʅετέφρασέ το.
	
Đây lb một thông báo quan trỌng. Xin hãy dịch nó.

這是一個重要的通知。請翻譯一下 .
 
이것은 중요한 공지입니다 . 번역해 주세요.

これは重要な通知です。翻訳してもらってください。 

.הזאת רגם תתשה קבב.בה ושחעה ודהזו 

଺ୢ଺ੱୂ ୉ଡ଼୆	 ੇ ୅ଡ଼୫ ୕ੋ୪ୌୡ ୢ।ੈ ୪ୂଡ଼ୖ୩ ୂ ଡ଼ୂ଺ୡ୓୩ ସ୕ୟ୩୓ ୂଡ଼ୟ୩ୀ। 

Quick Project Facts: 

What: Improvement to the existing 
Regulator Station 

Where: Clark Avenue and Hicksville Road, 
Massapequa NY 

When: June 2022 November 2022* 

Hours: Mon Fri, 8 AM to 4 PM 
Occasional non weekday work may 
be required. 

Questions? Contact: 
Stakeholder Management Team 
631 755 5338 
ngrid.com/nl05 

*Construction schedule is subject to change 

Smell Gas. Act Fast. 
Move your family and pets to a safe area outside and 
call 911 or alert National Grid’s gas emergency contact 
number 1 800 490 0045 on Long Island and the 
Rockaway Peninsula. Never assume someone else will 

call. 

631-755-5338 | ngrid.com/nl05 | box.liprojects@nationalgrid.com
 

mailto:box.liprojects@nationalgrid.com

